
City of Molalla 
Beautification & Culture Committee 

Meeting 
September 10, 2024 

 
 
Present: Connie, Terry, Leota and Roxie.  Absent Elizabeth and Pam(Pam was available via 
phone if needed) 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:40pm by Vice Chairperson Connie 
 
Minutes from August 13, 2024 had been emailed prior to this meeting 
No corrections to the minutes. Roxie has notes available from the meetings that the 
minutes need to be submitted for and will work with Suzanne at the city to get them turned 
in.   
 
General/Old business: 

1.  Discussed the tree lights and that the power issue was being taken care.  All 
Positive comments with people liking the lights. 

2. Police facility artwork project discussed.  All members present decided that the 
implant in walkways wasn’t a great idea.  Brainstormed and we were excited to 
come up with a new idea that we all liked better.  Making a metal sculpture of a tree 
stump round and adding plaques of Molalla history to hang from the round.  Our 
plan is to invite local metal artist, Ben Dye, to our October meeting to get his input 
and approximate cost of the sculpture. We decided to move the October meeting to 
October 15th to make sure that all of us present at this meeting were available for the 
next meeting.   

 
Adjourn 6:30pm 
 
Submitted by 
Connie Sharp 
 Connie Sharp 
 
 
 
Next meeting October 15 at 5:30 at the Molalla Chamber Office 
 
 
 
 
 


